
Sock and Tumbler Acknowledgment Form 
 

Sickness in daycare centers is inevitable. We at Little Rascals Clubhouse, LLC want 

to do our absolute best to keep any sickness we do have at a minimum.  

We have implemented a “NO SHOE” policy in our classrooms. Shoes carry a 

multitude of germs and in each of our classroom’s kids play on the floor regularly. 

Shoes are placed in baskets & our non-slip socks are used for safety. Socks are 

washed & sanitized daily.  

Shatter-proof tumblers have been purchased & labeled specific for each individual 

child. These tumblers will stay with each child throughout their journey here at 

Little Rascals Clubhouse, LLC. These tumblers have a flip-up sipper straw to allow 

less contamination. 

The one-time cost is $7. This payment will be added to your first regular payment.  

Please sign and return the bottom portion as acknowledgment of this 

information. 

 

Child(ren) Name(s)____________________________________ 

Date________________________ 


